
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE 

THERE WILL BE AN ELECTRONIC MEETING OF THE 
HANOVER-HORTON SCHOOL DISTRICT 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 

DATE: 

TIME: 

MONDAY, DECEMBER 14, 2020 

6:30 P.M. (REGULAR MEETING) 

In-person school board meetings continue to be prohibited until at least December 21, 2020 
under the Emergency Order under MCL 333.2253 - Gatherings and Face Mask Order. 
Therefore, the Hanover-Horton School District Board of Education will meet electronically. 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://jcisd-org.zoom.us/j/85980650758?pwd=aVBuVkZOTEZWaFprTjRkMVhTaUNLZz09 

Meeting ID: 859 8065 0758 
Passcode: 319327 

Please contact John Denney at jolm.denney@hanoverhorton.org for help in accessing the 
meeting. 
Persons may contact members of the Hanover-Horton School District Board of Education to 
provide input or ask questions before the school board meeting at the following email address: 
schoolboard@hanoverhorton.org. 

Members of the school board are: 
Chris Blackledge, President 
Kristin Flick, Vice President 
Joe Childs, Secretary 
Leon Densmore, Treasurer 
Tim Evans, Trustee 
Gail Proctor, Trustee 
Diane Anderson, Trustee 

If you would like to participate in the Public Comment portion of the meeting, Zoom will allow 
you to "raise your hand" at the appropriate time. The Hanover-Horton School District Board of 
Education's policy for Public Participation at Board Meetings (Policy po0167.3) is attached. 

If you are an individual with a disability who is in need of an auxiliary aid or service to 
participate in the meeting, please contact John Denney, Superintendent, at 
john.denney@hanoverho1ton.org prior to the meeting . 

Posted 12/10/2020 

. � fjacffi� 
Chris Blackledge, President 
Board of Education 

https://jcisd-org.zoom.us/j/85980650758?pwd=aVBuVkZOTEZWaFprTjRkMVhTaUNLZz09#success

